
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Request Response 

I am writing to submit a Freedom of Information 
(FOI) request regarding the council’s use of Direct 
Payments, prepaid cards, cash, and voucher options 
across services provided to Residents, Service Users, 
and Staff.  
 
If you can complete the attachment, please 
complete and return the table below to this email 
address instead. 
 
This request pertains to (but is not limited to) the 
following service areas: 
 
 Direct Payments 
 Client Financial Affairs (where the Council acts as 

Corporate Appointee or Property & Affairs Deputy) 
 No Recourse to Public Funds 
 Finance – Petty Cash Cards 
 Care Agencies – In-house or External 
 Adult or Children’s Social Care – Emergency Cards 
 Household Support Payments 
 

Please see attached completed spreadsheet 

 


